Sent: 31/10/2019 6:43:20 PM
Subject: Support for DA2019/1119 - Pposed Market/Fair - Harbord Bowling Club

| am a neighbour to Harbord Bowling Club, living on Bennett St less than 100 metres from the Club. | am writing to
support DA2019/1119.

| believe the proposed market will help build community, provide interesting diversity to the neighbourhood and if
managed properly will provide an outlet for local children to get support for art and sporting initiatives by being
provided the opportunity to perform and fund raise at the markets.

I am not a member of Harbord Bowling Club and have no financial interest in the markets proceeding. | am writing
because of the good | think it will do and the enjoyment it will bring. | am also concerned that a vocal minority of 'fun
police' will provide an unbalanced commentary on local opinion toward the DA.

Mark Ferguson
45 Bennett St, Curl Curl 2096

A proud resident of the Northern Beaches for over 50 years!



